

Michael M. McMillan Mayor

Mary Lynn Williams City Clerk / Treasurer

CITY OF SPANISH FORT

7361 Spanish Fort Blvd. Spanish Fort, Alabama 36527 (251) 626-4884 (251) 626-4880 Fax

May 31, 2018

DECERVED

JUN 0 1 2018

BY: BCC

TRIAT

C. MINING

City Council

Robert Curtis Smith William A. Menas, Sr. Bobby J. Fortenberry Clewis W. Smith, Jr. Mary W. Brabner

The Honorable Frank Burt Baldwin County Commission 312 Courthouse Square Suite 12 Bay Minette, Alabama 36507

RE: BRATS Service

Dear Chairman Burt:

The City of Spanish Fort is celebrating its 25th Anniversary on Saturday, July 21, 2018, with a City wide celebration including dinner and live entertainment. We are estimating a large crowd and overflow parking will be directed from our Community Center to Spirt Park, which is across the street. I would like to know if the Commission would allow the BRATS small bus to be available Saturday, April 21st from 5:00 p.m. to approximately 10:00 p.m.

Please let me know if the Commissioners can fulfill my request. If you need any additional information, please give me a call at 251-626-4884.

Sincerely,

Michael M. McMillan

Mayor